


 

 

 

 

An update from St. Peters Food Hub which started in December 2021:  
At the early sessions there were between 6 and a dozen locals that visited the 
Hub.  By the end of February, the numbers of participants had increased to around 
30 with the numbers slowly rising each week.  We have had visits from students, 
local tradespeople and other passers by as well as the manager of the local nursery 
who thanked us for the donations and also pointed out that there were some 
needy families who felt unable to visit us but were happy to receive food via the 
nursery.   
The only problems have been a leaking roof, what to do with all the cardboard  
boxes and finally trying to guess where the tables would be found!  
The final (most positive) point is that of all the donated food only a few brussels 
had to be thrown away and there is a nice stock of food in the new large freezer 
(for that rainy day, when there is no food delivered) along with some long life items 
such as tins, ready to cover any lean weeks.  Every week is there is always a need 
for eggs and gluten free bread. 
 
Thank you to David and Viv and all the other regular volunteers who help to 
run the hub at St Peter’s each week!
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